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Let my tongue be silenced, 
if I ever forget you!

Psalm 137

WORSHIP SCHEDULE AT MTCC

Saint Michael Academy
7668 Nolensville Rd · Nolensville, TN

SUNDAY MASS

ROSARY
9:40 AM

8:00 AM
10:00 AM

MTCC Parish Chapel
7668 Nolensville Rd · Nolensville, TN

6:30 PM
7:00 AM
9:00 AM
NOON
9:00 AM

TUES
WED

THURS
FRI

*SAT

DAILY MASS ADORATION 
& CONFESSION

5:30 PM - 6:30 PM
11:00 AM - NOON

TUES
FRI

* Saturday Mass is celebrated on 
  every first Saturday of the Month.



Are you new to Mother Teresa? Please stop by our 
welcome table to fill out the new parishioner form or 
contact Laura Fagin at lfagin@motherteresacc.com. 

There are many ways to get involved at 
Mother Teresa - please visit our website to 
learn more about our parish life!

SCAN TO VISIT OUR HOME PAGE

Please consider giving to MTCC and our 
Church Building Fund. You can now di-
rect your donations toward specific funds. 

SCAN FOR ONLINE GIVING

CONSIDER GIVING

To submit a Mass intention, please submit a form online 
via the Worship Page on our website. 
For additional questions, please email 
massintentions@motherteresacc.com. 

SCAN TO SUBMIT A FORM

JOIN OUR PARISH

Fr. Mark Simpson | Pastor
frsimpson@motherteresacc.com

Laura Fagin | Administrative Assistant
lfagin@motherteresacc.com

Bridget Guarente | Business Manager
bguarente@motherteresacc.com

Jason Wu | Director of Communications
jwu@motherteresacc.com

Heather Tabor | Director of Music
htabor@motherteresacc.com

Anthony Romeo | Director of RCIA
aromeo@motherteresacc.com

Justin Magaldi | Youth Minister
jmagaldi@motherteresacc.com

Jennifer Turner | Coordinator of Religious Education
jturner@motherteresacc.com

Russ Achzet | Sound Engineer
rachzet@motherteresacc.com

OUR PASTORAL TEAM

MASS INTENTIONS

Offertory Collections, Week Ended 3/2/24: $24,886.34

Offertory Collections Fiscal YTD as of 2/29/24:
Collected: $624,772  |  Budgeted: $637,481

Mother Teresa Restricted Church Building 
Fund Net Balance: $481,075

LENTEN BIBLE STUDY
Mother Teresa Knights of Columbus invites 
everyone to a Lenten Bible study, led by their 
Spiritual Advisor, Bill Stewart, on each Wednesday 
night during Lent at 7 PM at Mill Creek Brewery.  
He will discuss many of our Catholic beliefs to 
improve our evangelism skills and deepen our 
appreciation of our faith. All are welcome!

PARISH COUNCIL MEETING
The March Parish Council Meeting will be held 
Tuesday, March 12, at 7 PM, at the Parish Office, 
located at 7668 Nolensville Road. All parishioners 
are welcome!

SUNDAY NURSERY UPDATE
The nursery for 1 (and walking) through 3 year olds 
will open on Sunday, March 10, during the 10 
AM Mass. The nursery will be open every Sunday 
(excluding Easter Sunday) through mid May. If you 
would like to use the nursery for your child/children, 
please stop by the nursery area to sign them in. 
If you are interested in volunteering to watch the 
nursery children during 10 AM Mass, please email 
Kori Vagner at korilyn88@gmail.com.

SATURDAY CONFESSION
Fr. Simpson is adding more opportunities during 
Lent for confession in addition to our regularly 
scheduled confession times. Additional time 
for Confession will be at 8 AM on March 16 . All 
Confessions will be at the Mother Teresa church 
property, located at 7668 Nolensville Rd.

NOLENSVILLE FOOD PANTRY
We will be collecting items for the Nolensville Food 
Pantry this month with a focus on baby products 
such as diapers up to size 5, wipes, baby food, 
formula-powdered or liquid, nursery water, etc. 
There is ALWAYS a need for all other non-perishable 
pantry items as well. Items should be placed in the 
blue boxes located in the gym entry on Sundays. 
Please do not drop items off at the parish office. 
Thank you for your continued generosity!

ST. MICHAEL ACADEMY
Are you passionate about Catholic education?  
St. Michael Academy is hiring! Check out the job 
postings on their website: www.stmichaeltn.org.



CAMP BLUEBIRD
FOR ADULT CANCER PATIENTS

Named for the bluebird houses that we craft during 
the three-day, two-night retreat, Camp Bluebird 
provides adult cancer patients with education, 
support, and encouragement in living life after 
a cancer diagnosis. It also provides our Campers 
with a "family" of those on a similar journey to 
provide lasting friendship and support. We are 
always in need of volunteers for the weekend to 
help us with logistics, accompanying 
our Campers, and many other various 
"jobs". Our next camp is April 19-21 . 

SCAN TO LEARN MORE + REGISTER

EASTER EGG HUNT
Mother Teresa's Annual Easter Egg Hunt to be held 
on Easter Sunday, March 31, at 11:30 AM at St. 
Michael Academy. Children ages 0-11 years old and 
their families are invited to hunt for Easter eggs! 
Please bring your own basket and join us for this 
fun family event!

HOLY FAMILY
CHARITY FASHION SHOW

Save the date! The Holy Family Women's Club 
is hosting the Annual Charity Fashion Show on 
Thursday, April 11, dedicated to supporting Healing 
Housing. Last year's event was a tremendous 
success, raising over $22,000 for this incredible 
charity. Registration has now opened, with 
individual tickets available for $50 and tables of 10 
for $500. Visit holyfamilycc.com/fashion for more 
details and to register. 

HOLY FAMILY WORSHIP NIGHT
Join Holy Family Catholic Church for a night of 
prayer, music and Eucharistic Adoration on March 
18, at 7 PM. Guest artist, Tom Booth, is a gifted 
composer, musician, and storyteller. Tom's songs, 
including "Sacred Silence" and "Go Into the World", 
have resonated in prayer and liturgy worldwide. 
Tom is currently an associate director of Music 
Development at Oregon Catholic Press. Holy Family 
is located at 9100 Crockett Road, Brentwood.

CORPORATE GIFT MATCHING
Did you know that many companies have 
philanthropic programs to support the charitable 
giving of their employees? To learn more, check 
with your employer’s HR department or reach 
out to Bridget Guarente in the business office at 
bguarente@motherteresacc.com for help setting 
up a matching gift.

BUTTERCUP FESTIVAL
The Nolensville Buttercup Festival is April 14 and 
Mother Teresa will once again have a booth for 
kids and parents!  We are in search of an adult 
- or several adults - to help lead this event for 
the parish.  The Parish Council will support the 
Leader and we have all structure in place from 
past years. It is a great project for a parish small 
group or RE families! Please contact Lisa Zeisloft 
at lisazeisloft@bellsouth.net if you are interested!

CHRISM MASS 2024
Join the Chrism Mass on Tuesday of Holy Week, 
March 26, at 6:30 PM, at the Catholic Pastoral 
Center, 2800 McGavock Pike, Nashville. This 
important event in the Diocese of Nashville unites 
Catholics from Middle Tennessee to celebrate 
our faith and witness the renewal of priestly 
commitments. Experience the blessing of the 
holy oils and the deep bond of our community as 
we prepare for Easter. To learn more and register 
to attend this special event, please visit www.
dioceseofnashville.com/chrism.

KOC - BABY SHOWER
Join the 2nd Annual Knights of Columbus Baby 
Shower at Mother Teresa on April 6, from 10:30 
AM to Noon, benefiting GraceWorks. This event 
supports new and expectant mothers by providing 
essential baby items. Donations are  also welcome 
before or after Mass on Sundays, March 24 and 
31. If you would like to arrange a pick up, please 

contact John Strack at 615.572.3742 . 
Cash donations are also appreciated 
via the Knights of Columbus Venmo. 

SCAN TO GIVE A CASH DONATION

PARISH ONLINE SHOP
Have you visited our online shop lately? For a 
limited time, we have graphic T's with an Easter 
message, available in adult and youth sizes. We 
also now have ball caps available in two different 

styles and colors. New scripture and 
Mother Teresa  quotes on our T’s are 
coming soon!

SCAN TO VISIT THE SHOP



For God so loved the world 
that he gave his only Son, 

so that everyone who believes in him 
might not perish but might have eternal life.

John 3:16


